
 

 

 
BOARD OF FIRE COMMISSIONERS 

MUNICIPAL OFFICE COMPLEX 
MEETING ROOM 4 

TUESDAY, APRIL 7, 2020 
5:30 P.M. 

REGULAR MEETING 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Due to the current Coronavirus Disease 
(COVID-19) outbreak concerns,  

the April 7, 2020 Regular Meeting  
of the Board of Fire Commissioners 

 has been cancelled. 
 
 
 

Should this outbreak continue for an 
extended period of time  

the Board of Fire Commissioners 
will arrange for regular meetings to be 

conducted through an audio  
conferencing media. 

 
 


